
Hi there, 
 
My name is Erin Mulder, and I support HB 2563. Please add Krabbe to newborn screening in Oregon! 
There are innocent children and families who started out with no chance at living a normal life and the 
fatal repercussions are devastating. I have witnessed the effects of Krabbe on a family friend with a 3 
year old that won’t live much longer. It’s tragic, and I can’t imagine any one going through this with 
preventative action being available. Please consider making this mandatory, as there is treatment 
available for these children to survive. 
 
Thank you so much for your time, 
Erin Mulder 
 


